
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER March 13th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents, Guardians, & Students,  

Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians, 

I will be following up with you via email with updates and information as it 

becomes available.  We will take the virtual learning one step at a time and 

we will be available to assist with any questions or concerns. As we dis-

cussed with the students, email will be the best means of communication 

with any school personnel during the closure.  Our goal  is not to over-

whelm the students, but rather to continue education through our digital 

platform.    In the meantime, please visit our district website by clicking the 

link below. 

Health-Related School Closure Information  

On Tuesday, Josephine Kim represented Hasbrouck Heights Middle School 

at the North Jersey Spelling Bee.  She did an amazing job reaching the third 

round!  Congrats, Josephine!   

On Wednesday, we had our Middle School Geography Bee.  Congratula-

tions to all the students that competed.  We had our first 6th grader, Mat-

thew Fermin, win the Geo Bee.  A special thank you to Mr. Muska for set-

ting up the entire event.  Also, a thank you to Mrs. Caruso, Ms. Hui, and 

Ms. Coffey for judging the competition. 

On Thursday, we had our Club pictures for the Middle School which will be 

displayed in our MS Memory Book.  See a few samples below.  A special 

thank you to Mrs. Mancini and Mrs. Quish for spending the entire day get-

ting all the pictures completed. 

- Mr. Mastropietro 

 

 

All MS Activities for the month of March 
have been postponed till further notice.  
This includes the Book Fair, Spirit Week, 
Read Across America Contest, and the 6th 
and 7th grade dance.  We apologize for 
any inconvenience.   

There will be no 3rd marking period 
Quarterlies.  All students will be 
excused from taking the assessment. 

https://www.hhschools.org/domain/361

